JAN

COILLTE

INVITATION

INPUT SOUGHT ON FUTURE VISION FOR
DONADEA FOREST PARK, COUNTY KILDARE

You are invited to a “walk-in" Community Consultation /
Stakeholder Meeting for Donadea Forest Park.

The purpose of this Stakeholder Meeting is to obtain Stakeholder / Community
input and suggestions for a future vision for Donadea Forest Park.

WEDNESDAY, 11TH DECEMBER 2024

OLD SCHOOL HALL, STAPLESTOWN, COUNTY KILDARE

4:00PM - 7:30PM

For further information on this meeting, contact:
Email: david@tourismdev.com Mobile: 086 361 5721

Stakeholder and community views are valued by Coillte.
We would welcome your attendance at this this Stakeholder / Community Meeting.
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